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STATE OF TEXAS
COUNTIES OF POTTER
AND RANDALL

CITY OF AMARILLO

On the 27th day of November 2018, the Amarillo City Council met at 12:00 p.m. for a
work session which was held in the Council Chamber located on the third floor of City Hall
at 509 Southeast 7th Avenue, with the following members present:

GINGER NELSON MAYOR

ELAINE HAYS COUNCILMEMBER NO. 1
FREDA POWELL COUNCILMEMBER NO. 2
EDDY SAUER COUNCILMEMBER NO. 3
HOWARD SMITH COUNCILMEMBER NO. 4

Absent were none. Also in attendance were the following administrative officials:

JARED MILLER CITY MANAGER

MICHELLE BONNER DEPUTY CITY MANAGER

BRYAN MCWILLIAMS CITY ATTORNEY

STEPHANIE COGGINS ASSISTANT TO THE CITY MANAGER
FRANCES HIBBS CITY SECRETARY

Mayor Nelson established a quorum, called the meeting to order, welcomed those in
attendance and the following items of business were conducted:

PUBLIC COMMENT

Mike Fisher, 4410 Van Kriston Drive, inquired if the City employees’ bonuses were
reduced. Mr. Miller replied they were the same as last year. He further inquired about
the purchase of the scoreboard sign not being a local company. Claudette Smith, 4410
Van Kriston Drive, inquired if the scoreboard was included in the $45 million, and inquired
why they were voting on it again. She further questioned City Council’'s recent approval
to purchase a building to be used for storage. Noah Dawson, 1133 Sugarloaf Drive,
spoke on the need to always keep learning, and challenged the Council to understand
other viewpoints. Gary Prescott, 10101 I-40 West, presented two plats. One of which he
stated was signed under duress. James Schenck, 6216 Gainsborough Road, stated he
was concerned as to why the public comments are not being broadcast. He further
questioned the baseball team’s name the ‘Sod Poddles’. There were no further
comments.
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Frances Hibbs, City Secretary Gmge@elson, Mayor




